
CCCRRRYYYSSSTTTAAALLL PPPAAARRRKKK
FFFIIIRRREEE DDDEEEPPPAAARRRTTTMMMEEENNNTTT

NNNOOOVVV... 222000111444 MMMOOONNNTTTHHHLLLYYY UUUPPPDDDAAATTTEEE

1. Incidents:  There were six toned out incidents in November: 2 smoke
investigations, 1 medical, 1 smoke detector, and 2 house fires.

2.  The Fire Department is having an internal After –Action –Review on the
Lady Bug Lane Fire, December 4th at the station.

3.  Grant Update: The FEMA grant equipment Hose has arrived.  The five
nozzles are expected to arrive by the end of the months. Cost:  $18,625

4.  Other Equipment:  The Gear Bags and Traffic vests are also ordered.

5. Training:

A.  November monthly training was cancelled due to the extended
period of operations spent on the Lady Bug Lane Fire (4 days).  However,
some You Tube video’s were watched in regards to Turkey Fryer Fires.

B.  Traditionally – we do not have training in December based on
everyone’s holiday plans.  Our Holiday Christmas Dinner is December 11th.

You are all invited!

C.  EMT Training:  The last EMT candidate passed their certification
test.  She just now needs to finish the licensing process.

6. Apparatus: The storage box on Tender 960 has been replaced.
However, Engine 910 is out of service due to damage to the Pump
Transmission and probable internal damage to the pump itself.  (Cost:  $7k
plus another $3/4k)

7. Membership update: We have two new members!

8. Fund Raising:  We are in the midst of selling the Borriello Bro’s pizza
coupons again.  Please see a member if you would like to purchase some!


